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WRITTEN QUESTION E-6012/07
by Marie-Noëlle Lienemann (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Anti-dumping measures against Chinese steel imports

Why is the Commission holding back from taking anti-dumping measures against steel imports from 
China, when it knows that these have risen by 60% since January 2007, and that prices have fallen 
by 15 to 25%?

Does the Commission not think that European steel producers are suffering from totally unfair 
competition, and that it should establish charges on Chinese steel imports as a matter of urgency?


